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This half term, 69 pupils and 8 staff members travelled to Folgarida, Italy for the annual school 

ski trip.  After a long journey, pupils were up early the next day and raring to get onto the 

slopes. With beautiful sunshine and ski conditions, everyone was able to progress through 

their ski lessons across the week; some even travelled off-piste and took on jumps and tricks 

in the snow park!  

The fun didn’t stop on the slopes though, each night there were activities including swimming, 

karaoke, craft challenges, quizzes and a highly anticipated pizza night to finish the trip.  

Mrs Holmes and all staff on the ski trip were extremely proud of the pupils’ enthusiasm, 

perseverance and positive attitudes during this visit and hope that we have as popular a trip 

again next year!  

You can find more photos from the trip on our school Facebook page. 

 

Mrs Samantha Dobson-Brear 

https://www.facebook.com/gatewaysschool

